
 

 

  

 

   
   

 

 

January 25, 2023 

 

To our valued clients 

 

Re: Lunch cost at Global Training Centre 

 

Effective January 25, 2023 we have had to increase our meal pricing for 

lunches at Global Training Centre. We have been faced with a substantial 

increase from our provider of our lunches due to current economic 

conditions. Unfortunately it leaves us with no option but to increase our rates 

and pass this increase to our end user.  

The new price our meals are $22.00 per person.  

We understand that this is a significant increase however it seems like 

commodities like this are rapidly increasing in cost these days. 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Bas Owel, B.A. 

Vice President 

Global Training Centre 

Phone:  403-934-5046 

bas@globaltraining.ca 

“Take Safety Home with You” 

 


